
Covid-19 St. Barth Entry Protocols 
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Due to overwhelming call volume, we kindly ask that only currently confirmed guests of 
St. Barth Properties as well as those seeking a new reservation call or email at this 
time.  If you have confirmed a stay directly with a hotel or elsewhere, please contact the 
source of your reservation directly. We thank you for your understanding. 

If you are seeking a new reservation please call: 

Shelley Shusteroff | Islanders Travel & Tours 

 (212) 228-7100 or (888) 839-0550 or email us at: islanderstravel1@gmail.com 

Entering St. Barth 
 

All Covid-19 entry protocols for St. Barth have been lifted at this time. It is the individual 
traveler's responsibility to check the requirements of any airport they may pass through 
when connecting to St. Barth. 

If you are connecting via St. Martin their individual testing requirements which may be 
reviewed here.  

If you are connecting via San Juan their individual vaccination or testing 
requirements which may be reviewed here. 
  
St. Barth Properties looks forward to welcoming you back for your Dream Vacation. See 
you soon. 

https://stmaartenehas.com/travel-requirements/
https://stmaartenehas.com/travel-requirements/
https://travelsafe.pr.gov/#travel-requirements
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